
 

 

 
 

 

A note from the St. Andrew’s ConnXions Team: 

 

The ConnXions Team has been enjoying some well-deserved time off this summer and will not be 

publishing an August/September issue. However, we hope to publish a special September only issue next 

month!  

 

To support this special edition issue, we need your help. This issue will be the summer vacation issue 

where we hope to highlight our church family’s summer vacations and plans. Please send us a photo of 

your summer vacation with an explanation of who is in the photograph and where it was taken or what 

you are doing. Anyone is eligible to submit a photograph. Even if you have not travelled anywhere this 

summer, you can send us your family photo of you enjoying the Stampede, in your garden, visiting with 

friends and family, etc. We would love to see what everyone has been up to this summer, and we would 

love to share those memories via the September 2024 Summer Reflections and Fall ConnXions Issue! 

 

• Photos must be submitted to: connxions@standrewscalgary.ca (ideally a high-resolution photo) 

along with the names of who is in the photo and where it was taken/what you are doing. 

• The photo must be submitted via a separate attachment (not embedded within a Word 

document). 

• Please submit your photo by Sunday, August 18, 2024! 

 

Thank you! 

Lorna Andronikou, Judie Coleman, and Kevin & Barbara MacFarlane 
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